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Urgent Letter 9-09  
7 May 2009 Dear President, 
 
Refereeing Exams 2009 

Please find below details relating to the organisation of the refereeing 
examinations of the FIE for 2009, as approved by the Executive 
Committee:  
 
- organisation of one exam per confederation (two exams for Europe), 
if possible on the occasion of the Zonal Championships 
 
- designation of the Organising Federation by the President of each 
confederation before 20 May 2009  
 
- 15 candidates per weapon 
 
- a seminar will be held prior to the exam 
 
- the current organisation procedure will apply and, in particular, the 
expenses of the two examiners will be covered by the FIE 
 
 
The candidates on the FIE’s list will be contacted very soon. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Alisher Usmanov 
President 

 

 

 

 

 


